

# St. Dominic's Benicia CAMPAIGN NEWSLETTER

Volume 3 • February 8th and 9th, 2013

## **EVERYONE IS INVITED!**

#### Campaign Receptions Begin at St. Dominic's

The Diocese of Sacramento has launched the **ONE** Campaign in an effort to meet present and future diocesan and individual parish needs. Through the campaign, parish leaders and volunteers will reach out to all members of our parish to communicate our vision for our diocese and parish.

In the coming weeks, we will share information about the campaign through the mail, in the bulletin and in person from fellow parishioners. In order to be successful, we know we will need the prayers and support of all the members of our parish family. We ask for your fullest attention, consideration and prayers for the campaign so that we all may reap the benefits.

Our first step in sharing information is to invite all parishioners to attend an informational campaign reception. Receptions are simply informational gatherings that provide an opportunity to learn about the **ONE** Campaign. They emphasize the personal nature of giving, allow for a thorough presentation of the campaign needs and give parishioners an opportunity to ask questions. Every registered family will be mailed an invitation to attend one of these gatherings where they will receive campaign materials in a social setting. Refreshments will be served.

### Thank You to Our Campaign Volunteers

The Campaign Committee would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the volunteers who have helped with the **ONE** Campaign. From reception set-up to clean up, from RSVP phone calls to mailing preparations, your hard work and determination in this endeavor is greatly appreciated. Please know, we could not do this without our volunteers.

There is still time to donate your time and talent to this campaign, and every hour contributed counts towards the Bishop's challenge for 5 million service hours! If you are interested in volunteering, please contact one of the Campaign Committee members or the parish office at 707-747-7220.

## **Don't Forget to RSVP**

Receptions invitations are now in the mail! It is important for as many people as possible become informed and get involved with our campaign. *Together we can shape our future!* 

After receiving your invitation, please call the parish office at **707-747-7220** or return your reply card via mail or through the offertory collection to confirm your attendance. This will allow us to prepare refreshments and materials for the proper number of guests.

We strongly encourage all parishioners to attend a reception. If you have not received an invitation, please call the parish office so that we can mail you one.